
 

 

 
Ref: KH/JAB/LS/Photographs   
6th September 2024 
 
 
 

Pupil Photographs 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
Carmel Jane Photography will be visiting our school on the Thursday 12th September 2024 and 
Thursday 26th September 2024 to take individual photos. 
 
Pupils in Year 7, 11 and Year 12 will have individual photographs on Thursday 12th September 2024.  
 
Pupils in Year 8, 9, 10 and Year 13 will have individual photographs on Thursday 26th September 
2024.  
 
Individual photographs will be available to view and purchase directly from Carmel Jane Photography 
www.carmeljaneshop.co.uk and we will inform parents via Weduc when the photographs are ready.   
 
All parents are requested to pre-register for instant access to their child’s photographs so you can 
easily view and purchase the photographs, once they are ready. 
  
Pre-register in 3 easy steps in less than a minute: 
1.           Head to www.carmeljaneshop.co.uk 
2.           Enter your unique code: JRKA44RDSC 
3.           Include your child’s full school register name. 
  
Parents who pre-register will receive an exclusive 10% discount code for digital prints. 
 
 

Yours sincerely,  

   
Mrs K Hibbs   
Headteacher  
 

 

http://www.carmeljaneshop.co.uk/

